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Please focus your energy on encouraging gun safety rather than passing bills that will 

immediately be appealed on grounds of being unconstitutional. 

 

By not encouraging gun safety, it’s becoming clear that this legislature is not about 

safety, and all about control. Let’s find common ground with productive outcomes. 


